November Newsletter
Dear Parents,

Hard to believe November is upon us! If you asked me a few months ago if | could see these children flourishing in the time of Covid, |
would’ve had my doubts. But they are doing great!

The children seem to be improving weekly with the printing of their names. They take much pride in this activity! Our Listening rug
time is when we talk about the calendar, count, discuss the day of the week and the letter of the week. The children are starting to get
very good at weather word recognition! It’s amazing how much they are absorbing during that short amount of time! We are also
introducing a letter of the week and the children have many opportunities to volunteer to show the teachers and classmates what they
know!

The question of the day is also a fun time to get the boys and girls thinking and sharing!

Starting this month we will have “Pre-K Runners” every Wednesday. We will run/walk around the cemetery loop before heading to the
playground. | will walk at the back of the group to be with those who would rather walk. Mrs. Kanuk (AM) or Mrs. Clark/ Mrs.
Ilum(PM) will wait at the “finish line”” where they will cheer each other on to the finish! This is not a race but an opportunity to learn
good sportsmanship and have fun doing it! We are all winners! Be sure the children come to school with sneakers on Wednesdays.

Topics:

November 3- Letter E (no school 11/5, 11/6)

November 10- Letter F

November 17- Letter G

November 24- Our Thanksgiving Feast (no school 11/25, 11/26, 11/27)

Our Bible story this month will be “Jesus Heals 10 Lepers”. We will talk about how we are thankful to God for all that he does for
us. This lesson will also be an opportunity to discuss how “manners matter” and how important it is to say please and thank you. The
children are very good at practicing their wonderful manners during snack every day!

We will continue to send out a small daily text highlighting the activities done on a daily basis. | will try to send pictures occasionally as
well. | remember how much | enjoyed seeing the classrooms of my children at this age. Getting a peek into their world at school is
always fun.

At the end of the month we will have our Thanksgiving Feast. This year it will be a variety of “Thanksgiving” themed snacks. We will
be making and wearing Turkey hats! Gobble Gobble!

Have a Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving!

Tina Rosser

Susan Kenuk (AM)
Donna Clark( PM)
Kristi [llum (PM)



